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Your ret GEREWIZZ .4

Thank you for vour latter of 25 February about people with hasmophilia and
hepatitis C,

You askad for advine as to whether you could release to Ministers extracts from
Dapartmantst filgs which had bean releazed {0 vou in the HIY cass,

We have sought the views of pur legal advisers, who advise that although there
is @ convention about papers of @ pravious administration being seen by a
subsgequent one, this doss not apply 1o fidgation, Their visw is that in relessing
papers to Ministers, you would not be in breach of yvour undertaking.
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